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A brief meeting was held during the Civic League Pot-Luck Dinner.  Kate called the 
meeting to order to discuss a change in the proposed 2019 budget that was 
printed in the February newsletter and which was to be voted on at this time. 
 
The figure that was changed in the tentative budget was for Pool Improvements 
under Community Support.  This cost had originally been $15,000 and was 
changed to $23,000 as recent quotes had increased for the shade structure.  This 
change brought the Total Expenses to $34,322 and the Deposit to Money Market 
figure to $17,013. 
 
A motion was made to vote on the 2019 budget and it was seconded.  The vote 
resulted in all members agreeing to pass the 2019 Civic League budget as 
discussed with the above changes. 
 
The meeting was adjourned and the social event continued. 
 
 


